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	Metro To Convey Economic Stimulus Package Priorities With Obama Transition Team

Tomorrow, Metro and other southern California transportation stakeholders will meet with the Obama-Biden Transition Project’s Agency Review Working Group responsible for transportation issues.  Metro will convey the attached fact sheet, which details a number of priority issues we want addressed in any forthcoming economic stimulus package that addresses the transportation sector.  Among the members of the transition team are Mortimer Downey, who served for eight years as the Deputy Secretary of Transportation under President Clinton and Jane Garvey, who was the 14th Administrator of the Federal Aviation Administration.  As was discussed at our last Board meeting, we are strongly advocating that the economic stimulus package reward entities, like Metro, that are prepared to dramatically leverage federal dollars with local funds.
boardarchives.metro.net/DB_Attachments/Stimulus.pdf

Monthly CEO Regionwide Meeting
The next Regionwide Transportation CEOs Meeting will be held this Friday, December 12, 2008 from 11:30 a.m. to 1:00 p.m. in the Malibu Conference Room on the 25th floor of our Gateway Headquarters Building.  This month, the group will review the SB 375 implementation process and upcoming meeting with Secretary Dale Bonner.  In addition, the federal and state stimulus packages will be discussed along with related federal authorization activities and the 2009 Regionwide CEO calendar.   
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